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NEWLY DESIGNATED AUDIT TEAM MEMBER OF NATIONAL GOVERNMENT
AUDIT SECTOR (NGAS) CLUSTER S-A, TEAM R3-16
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signed by the Regional Director, Omar S. Roque dated September 10, 2024, please
be informed of the designation of Ms. Apple Joyce C. Canlas, as the Audit Team
Member of NGAS, Cluster S5-A, Team R3-16, under the supervision of Ms. Imelda S.

Latay, Regional Supervising Auditor and M . Justine C. Silloriquez, State Auditor
III, OIC-Audit Team Leader of NGAS Cluster 5.

For information and guidance.

Encl.: As stated
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Dear Superintendent Domingo:

This is to introduce Ms. Apple Joyce C. Canlas, State Auditing Examiner I1, the newly-
designated Audit Team Member of National Government Audit Sector (NGAS), Cluster
5-A, Team R3-16, under the supervision of Ms. Imelda . Latay, Regional Supervising
Auditor and Mr. Justine C. Silloriquez, State Auditor ITI, OIC-Audit Team Leader of
NGAS Cluster 5, this Region.

We will appreciate your usual cooperation and assistance to the Audit Team.

Thank you and best regards.

Very truly yours,

Regiondl Director
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